
The role of the Bromwell Parent Teacher Association (PTA) is to support our students, teachers and
faculty and build community through volunteering and fundraising. The PTA is an inclusive organization
that is open to all adults who care about our school community. This year, more than ever, we need your
voice!

BENEFITS OF MEMBERSHIP

● Make friends!
● Network with other parents and guardians.
● Help to make Bromwell an even better place.
● Support a national organization that strengthens schools, families and student success.
● Learn about what’s going on at Bromwell.
● All members vote to approve the annual budget and have input in planning throughout the year.
● Access National and State PTA discounts and educational resources.

MEETINGS

Bromwell PTA meetings take place monthly, alternating between morning and evening times.  Please

refer to the website and Flyer calendars for current dates, times and locations. Everyone in the Bromwell

community is encouraged to attend PTA meetings, and all current PTA members are welcome to cast

votes.

DUES

Memberships are individual and are valid for the school year in which dues are paid. Please return the
bottom portion of this form and a check made out to Bromwell PTA for $6.25 (put PTA dues on memo
line) to the school office or visit the PTA page at bromwell.dpsk12.org to complete a digital version of this
form and pay by credit card.  Parents, guardians, family members and teachers are encouraged to join
the PTA.

Questions: Please contact Erin Phelan, VP of Membership (denverphelans@gmail.com)

Yes! I would like to become a member of the Bromwell PTA:

Name: __________________________________________________________________

Address: __________________________________________________________________

Phone: ______________________________ Email: ______________________________

I am a: _____ Parent/Guardian      _____ Staff Member _____ Community Member

Bromwell Elementary School
2500 East Fourth Ave, Denver, CO 80206

mailto:denverphelans@gmail.com

